## Buildings & Grounds Committee – March 21, 2023

The Buildings and Grounds Committee met on March 21, 2023, to review the capital project bids as well as discuss the work that will be completed in the Summer of 2023. Contracts were awarded at a Special Board meeting on Wednesday, March 22, 2023, and there are additional contract awards on the April 18<sup>th</sup> Board agenda. Construction at the high school has begun on the new parking lot behind the tennis courts with anticipated completion in early May. Once that work is completed construction will begin on the front parking lot. The additional work scheduled for Phase 1 at all buildings is scheduled to begin this summer.